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FISCAL NOTE 

House Bill 340
Committee: Children and Senior Advocacy Sponsor: Representative Kenneth Paschal

Analyst: Tiffany Weaver Date: 03/18/2025

REVISED

House Bill 340 as introduced would increase the administrative obligations of the Alabama

Department of Human Resources (DHR) by requiring the department to provide written notice

of due process rights and provide copies of all departmental documents pursuant to an

investigation. Further, this bill would increase obligations of DHR by a department-estimated $1

million annually, beginning in Fiscal Year 2026, to establish a training program for employees

and investigators pursuant to the provisions of this bill.  


